
Norwalk Harbor Management Commission 

Application Review Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, June 26, 2019 

6:30 p.m. 

Planning and Zoning Conference Room 

Norwalk City Hall 

 
 

1. Norwalk Cove Marina Inc., Dredging, Structure and Fill Application.  Revised application.  

Norwalk Cove Marina re-submitted their proposal to extend and reconfigure an existing south dock 

to support additional boat slips for public rental. The extension will increase floating dock area 

from ~9,000 to ~16,000 sq ft, add ~45 additional piles, and provide 14 additional boat slips.  No 

excavation, filling, or bottom disturbance beyond removal and installation of timber piles are 

anticipated. The overall project will require use of tug boats, deck barges, barge mounted cranes, 

and small work boats.     

 

2. Discussion of the Walk Bridge Project.  Minutes of the last Shellfish Commission meeting (June 

6th) cited that DOT plans to request a vote from the commissions regarding DOT’s pre-application 

plan by July.   The NHMC will discuss its previously submitted issues and recommendations.  

Some of these items have been addressed in open discussion but not delineated in a formal proposal.             

 

John Thomas Pinto  

Chairman, Application Review Committee  

Norwalk Harbor Management Commission 


